
 

 
 
 
January 23, 2025 
 
 
Brian Wilson 
Westwood 
10333 E Dry Creek Rd Ste 240 
Englewood, CO  80112 
 
Re:  Development Application DA-1925-17 
  Harmony Filing No 13 - Plat Amendment 
  Location:  QS:08Z – Southeast Corner of Trussville Street and Maple Avenue  
  Case Number(s):  DA-1925-17 
 
Dear Brian Wilson: 
 
The Planning Department has received your Development Application and assigned it to Sarah Wile who will be your 
Case Manager.  They will be responsible for processing the application and guiding it through the Planning 
Department's review process. 
 
The processing start date for this review cycle was Friday, January 17, 2025. 
The City's initial review comments on your application are due to you on Friday, February 14, 2025 
 
Please be aware that we have a high volume of cases and need to manage inactive cases. A case is deemed inactive 
when no required submissions are received for a year or more. A 25% restart fee is required to reactivate a case. Cases 
inactive for more than 18 months may be closed and retired as  
incomplete. 
 
For additional information about your application contact Sarah Wile at 303-739-7857. If at any time you have 
concerns about the timing or content of our reviews or any other questions, you may also call me directly at 
(303)739-7251. 
 
We look forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brandon Cammarata 
Planning Manager 
City of Aurora, Planning Department 
 
cc: Sarah Wile, Case Manager 
 Britt Vigil, ODA 
 Filed: K:\$DA\DA-1925-17app.rtf 
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